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SAN JOAQUIN COUNTY CIVIL GRAND JURY URGES 
RURAL FIRE DISTRICT TO CONSIDER CONSOLIDATION 

 

 The county’s rural fire district should consider consolidation, the San Joaquin County 

Civil Grand Jury said in a report released today. 

 

 The Grand Jury’s recommendation came after an investigation of the Mokelumne Rural 

Fire District that uncovered evidence of inadequate oversight of administrative duties, evidence 

the state’s open meeting law, the Ralph M. Brown Act, was being violated, improper practices 

by the District’s board of directors, and poor leadership. 

 

The Grand Jury spent months interviewing witnesses, attending meetings, reviewing 

District agendas and Board minutes, and examining the operations of other rural fire.  The Grand 

Jury’s recommendations are meant to increase the efficiency of all rural fire districts, spend 

taxpayer money more effectively, and provide better fire protection to residents of the county’s 

rural fire districts. 

 

Only the Grand Jury foreman is allowed to comment publicly about Grand Jury 

investigations.  

 

 Eight rural fire districts named in the report in addition to the county’s Local Agency 

Formation Commission are required to submit responses to specific findings and 

recommendations in the report. Those responses must be sent to the Presiding Judge of the San 

Joaquin County Superior Court within 90 days. 
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